
MINUTES

FROM  SEPTEMBER 1ST


Lake Norman High School PTSA

Todays Date October 6, 2022


In Attendance


Debra Seymour,  Craig Mazzara, Fara Maltsbarger, Darlene Whittington, Kirsten Pearson, Kelly Brantley, Amanda 
Dewitt, Jamie Blair, Lauren Shoffner(10th grade student), Joshua Sears, Sheena Bogan, Diane DeGroot.

Treasurer’s Report 


(SEE TREASURER’S REPORT FROM DARLENE WHITTINGTON)
MINUTES FROM SEPTEMBER 1ST MEETING:
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY DEBRA SEYMOUR  OUR PRESIDENT AT 3:50:

A. DEBRA SEYMOUR WELCOMED EVERYONE TO THE MEETING. THE FIRST ITEM ON THE AGENDA WAS 
BACCALAUREATE. WE WERE NOT ABLE TO DISCUSS THIS FULLY BECAUSE OUR PRINCIPAL WAS NOT 
PRESENT. WE WILL BRING THIS UP AT THE NEXT MEETING.

B. SENIOR SUNRISE DATE WAS OFFICIALLY SET FOR SEPT. 20TH AT STUMPY CREEK PARK BOAT 
LANDING. THE STUDENT CLASS COUNCIL PRESIDENT WILL SEND OUT A GOOGLE FORM TO ALL 
SENIORS TO GET AN APPROXIMATE HEAD COUNT. SENIORS SUNSET DATE WAS SET FOR MAY 18TH 
AT 8:20. LOCATION TO BE DETERMINED.

C.  CRAIG MAZZARA WAS VOTED IN AS OUR NEW VICE PRESIDENT. WELCOME CRAIG TO LNHS PTSA.
D. WE DISCUSSED THE NEED FOR A COMPASSIONATE FUND. THIS FUND WOULD HELP STUDENTS WITH 

PAYING FOR TECH FEES, FIELD TRIPS,AND OTHER FEES THAT THEY MAY NOT BE ABLE TO PAY FOR 
DURING THE SCHOOL YEAR. WE WOULD NEED TO DISCUSS THIS WITH MR. SHAPCOTT TO SEE IF 
THEIR IS A NEED FOR SUCH A FUND.

E. WE ARE STILL IN NEED FOR A HOSPITALITY COORDINATOR AND A CAT SHACK COORDINATOR. WE 
HAVE INTERESTED PARTIES FOR THE HOSPITALITY COORDINATORS POSITION(S) BUT NO OFFICIAL 
COMMITMENT. FARA MALTSBARGER OUR CURRENT CAT SHACK COORDINATOR  WILL SET UP A 
SIGNUP GENIUS FOR VOLUNTEERS TO HELP AT FOOTBALL GAMES IN HOPES OF FINDING SOMEONE 
TO REPLACE HER.

F. FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE BROUGHT UP SOME GREAT IDEAS ON HOW TO BRING IN MONEY WHILE 
HAVING FUN AND GETTING THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY TO COME TOGETHER. IDEAS FOR A SPRING 
CARNIVAL , A GALA(ADULTS ONLY) AND MAYBE A MOVIE NIGHT WITH FOOD TRUCKS, WERE 
BROUGHT FORTH. THEY WILL WORK ON PICKING A DATE, VENUE, MUSIC(DJ), AND PRICING FOR THE 
GALA. PAINTING OF THE SENIOR PARKING SPOTS WAS BROUGHT UP FOR A POSSIBLE FUNDRAISING 
EVENT. WE WOULD NEED APPROVAL FROM MR. SHAPCOTT.

G. THE CAT SHACK IS STILL WAITING ON MERCHANDISE TO COME IN. HOPEFULLY WE WILL SEE THE 
MERCHANDISE BEFORE THE NEXT HOME FOOTBALL GAME ON SEPT. 23RD.
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H. ITEMS PURCHASED SO FAR FOR STAFF:
      *STAFF DINNER AT OPEN HOUSE
      *CAT SHACK APPAREL TO SELL  DURING THE SCHOOL YEAR
      *AUDIO SYSTEM FOR MS. MEISNER THEATER DEPARTMENT
      *NEW DESK CHAIR FOR MS. RAMSEY
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